19th Pebruary, 1952.

My dear luoa,

Thanks for your letter. I wonder if yuu can ba my
guast in College from the time you come to Fnjlend, 6.8
March 1st. This should enesble you to see friemds in Cavbigldge
apart from my own department,

I expect to attend the IURS on the Lth, ond only 1if
abeclutely necesaary could I come up for the morning of the
Eth on which day I am lecturing here in the aftermoom,

Tha diffdculty sbout getting funds from UNSC0 seems to be
wholly dus to our allowing ourselvef to be put down ne ons
of nine competing seotions in the IUBS inetead of grants
Yeing mads for Uenstics and Blomstry indejondently, as would
be the case if we hnﬂti-i:‘s::r_miuﬂ an indepcndent intergationsal
union, The door has, however, been oloalng now for sond
years and I do not fappose it can nnnxliﬁnﬂ a good dead
of eiffionlty.

Sinoerely yours,

Gyt Biillly b doa it el
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